
Dear Brookes Community,

I hope this letter finds you and your family well. As we wrap up another productive week, I wanted
to take a moment to thank you for your support regarding last weeks ‘Welcome Evening’. It was an
event that showcased the true spirit of family and community here at Brookes. The positive
comments I have received have been overwhelming.

This mornings Harvest Festival Assembly was a real joyous occasion, full of singing and beautiful
readings. It was great to see so many families in school for this. 

Thank you for being a part of such a wonderful school community.

Warm regards,

Paul Jackson 
Principal

THE GRYPHON
Sept 2024 : Issue 3

FABULOUS PIECE OF ART

THANK YOU MRS COCKAYNE



HARVEST ASSEMBLY
What a fabulous Junior School Assembly we were
treated to this morning. Beautiful readings, excellent
singing and lots of smiles.

‘Big Red Combine Harvester’
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All the donations go the wonderful Charity Tayfen
House

Tayfen House is a direct-access hostel HUB which
provides homeless accommodation and support to
adults aged 18-65years.



FOOD TECH

The students have enjoyed getting back into the kitchen
with Miss Nightingale.
 
Years 1& 2 are focusing on basic skills and recipes that they
can follow independently. 
Years 3&4 are cooking foods like the Anglo Saxons. 
Years 5&6 are making Victorian dishes and foods that we
can take on and arctic expedition. 

In senior school our years 7, 8 and 9 are looking at
celebrations. We have harvested fruits from the school
grounds and turned them into delicious pies, crumbled and
cobblers 

Looking forward to what is coming up next ...

BONJOUR / HOLA
Its has been another wonderful week of language
learning. Our year 1 & 2 class working on their Spanish
writing. 
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JUNIOR SCHOOL PICNIC 
WEST STOW

Brookes' Juniors, from Reception to Year 6 enjoyed a sunny visit to West Stow this week,
where they explored the nature trail, picnicked in the park and spent some time letting off a bit
of steam in the playground. It was lovely to begin the year with a local trip where all the
classes could come together in an environment away from school and begin to get to know     
   each other a bit better.
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UPCOMING EVENTS

STARS OF THE WEEK
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All the best to Jemima for her
audition this weekend. 

‘Break a leg’


